How long have you served as a member of this advisory board?

1-2 years 38
3-4 years 22
5 or more years 43

Please indicate whether you agree with the following
statements.

The advisory board is a valuable asset to this program.
Expectations about the role of the advisory board in providing
advice and support for this program are clear and well
communicated to me.

The number of members on this board is appropriate.
Faculty in this program request and value my input.

Program faculty are open to suggestions and constructive
criticism.

MTC administrators and staff are open to suggestions and
constructive criticism.

Recommendations made by the advisory board are generally
implemented by this program.

The board operates efficiently and effectively (processes,
procedures, meeting length, etc.).

The program's curriculum is up-to-date and relevant to industry's

needs.

MTC effectively markets this program.

The facilities used in this program are adequate to meet the
training and educational objectives of this program.

The equipment used in this program is adequate to meet the
training and educational objectives of this program.

The technology used in this program is adequate to meet the
training and educational objectives of this program.

There is adequate labor demand to support the graduates of this

program.
This program meets the needs of the community and region.
This program responds to trends in the industry that affect the
training of the workforce.
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Comments and suggestions have been compiled by program and shared with faculty and
administration through individual program reports.
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